
Welcome all Leadership Chairman,

 My name is Donna MaƩox and I am your new Department Leadership 
Chairman. This year Madam Department President Glenda’s theme is 
“United as One”. The Leadership Program is the “Department of 
Community Services and Development”.

  I am really looking forward to an awesome year. As we head into Clovis
I would like to have everyone start thinking of a Department Leadership
Workshop. We need a District that would like to host our first one. I will 
also be at the Northern and Southern President’s Workshop so if 
anyone has any quesƟons or concerns.

 Always remember anyone can be a leader. To be a great leader you 
must always listen, be honest, earn respect and know where to find the 
answers and be able to tell the person where you found it.

Looking forward to seeing you all soon. This Chairman is ready to hit the
road for Leadership
                                      

 Donna MaƩox

Leadership Chairman

(909) 521-6848   mikeanddonnamaƩ@aol.com
                                     


